
Vendor Application 
 

Name:          Email:          
 

Address:                
 

Phone/Cell:                
 

Please provide a separate list of all products you 

intend to sell, include price ranges, and attach 

sample photos.  

 Cost Quantity Total 

Table Rental $100   

Table with    

electricity* 

$115   

 Total 

 

APPLICATION DEADLINE: October 31, 2017 

www.paznaz.org 
 

You will be notified of your acceptance status AFTER 10/31/17. If you 

cancel your application BEFORE the deadline or if you are NOT 

accepted, your check will be voided and shredded. If you are accepted, 

and unable to participate, consider your payment a donation to 

Women’s Ministries. There will be NO REFUNDS, and you cannot give 

your table to someone else or rent half of your table to someone else. 

Please mail your check (payable to First Church of the Nazarene of 

Pasadena) along with this form to the address above. 

The First Church of the Nazarene of Pasadena is pleased to host the annual Handmade Holiday: A Christmas Boutique in 

conjunction with Ladies Night Out on November 30 & December 1, 2017. Ladies Night Out is a Christmas themed event with 

dinner, entertainment, and opportunity drawings with an anticipated 300 ladies each night. These events are Women’s 

Ministries largest fundraiser of the year. Your participation will assist single mothers and women in need, fund scholarships for 

kids to attend camp, and provide free childcare for all Women’s Ministries events throughout the year. 

 

Women’s Ministries is seeking a variety of vendors of handmade crafts, festive foods, and holiday gifts. The goal is to provide 

shoppers with unique and handmade items, not resale or repackaged products. If you are interested in being a part of this 

holiday event, please fill out the form below and return it to: 

 

 

First Church of the Nazarene of Pasadena 

Attn: Women’s Ministries 

3700 East Sierra Madre Boulevard 

Pasadena, California 91107 

 

The boutique will be open from 4:00–10:00 pm on Thursday and Friday. The boutique has been sold out for the last several 

years so submit your application form soon and be sure to attach pictures of your merchandise. Once your application and 

payment are received you will be contacted to verify your merchandise and confirm your space. Participation in previous 

years and turning in this application form is not a guarantee of a spot at the boutique.   

 

Thank you for supporting Women’s Ministries! 

 

For more information, contact Ferol Null at fnull@paznaz.org or 626.351.2414  

or visit www.paznaz.org/ministries/womens-ministries. 

Handmade Holiday 
A CHRISTMAS BOUTIQUE 

* Limited availability 


